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NEWSLETTER 

 

Reception:  Eva Smith 

Year 1:  Samuel Huff 

Year 2:  William Marsh 

Year 3:  Molly Neal 

Year 4:  Zerya Yasar 

Year 5:  Peter McEnnis 

Year 6:  Nia Stern 

Upcoming dates 
https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-
events  
3rd February KS2 Author David Fuller visit 
 
4th February NSPCC Number Day– Number 
mufti 

Tuesday 8th February    Safer Internet Day 

Thursday 10th February  Fun Run in aid of 
Reach and Downs Syndrome Awareness 

Friday 11th February  Last Day of Term 3  

Monday 21st February First Day of Term 4  

Thursday 24th February  YR & Y2 Jaws n Claws 

3rd March—World Book Day 

Friday 1st April:  Last day of Term 4 

Easter Holiday 

Tuesday 19th April—School Open 

This Week 

House Points Winners this week  

JADE 

We will be 

celebrating the 

national NSPCC Number Day on Friday February 

4th. The children will be doing lots of number 

based activities in their classes and around the 

school.  The school will be donating to the  

NSPCC we will not be asking for donations from 

parent/carers. 

We would love for the children to come to 

school dressed in a number inspired outfit!  

This could be as simple as wearing a top your 

child already has with a number on it or you 

could spend some time embellishing an old t-

shirt.  

Be as creative as you like!   

We look forward to celebrating all things 

number with the children!   

Congratulations to Izabele-Kiara on her Trampolining 

Award and well done to the whole of Year 2 for getting 

on the Writing with Pride board this week  
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This week—Outdoor Learning 

 

 

 

 

As part of our RE learning about the Creation story, Recep-

tion Class made natural mobiles using plants, flowers and 

other natural objects found in the school field.   

What a lovely afternoon at 

Forest School! Year 5 start-

ed  work on our 'Bug Ho-

tel', made wind chimes, 

did mark making with nat-

ural objects to see the 

different textures and 

patterns we could make, 

made dens for little toys, 

picked up litter a, made a 

fire and roasted marshmal-

lows!  Thank you to all of 

you for sending in bits and 

pieces over the last week! 

And a huge thank you our 

volunteers today. We 

couldn't do it without you!   



Noticeboard 

 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/child-therapy-service-cic-25974325383 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/child-therapy-service-cic-25974325383


St John’s Church, Alpha Course 

 

 

 

 

 

 Wondering about some of life's bigger questions?  

 

Wanting to look more closely at faith?  

 

Millions of people around the world have explored these issues on an Alpha Course. It's free 

and there's no high-pressure sales techniques – just a warm, friendly relaxed chance to ask 

questions and delve deeper.  

 

Sign up here:  https://stjohnsmeads.churchsuite.com/groups/7fn4qz7a 

or to find out more email the church office: office@stjm.org.uk 

 
The next St John's Alpha Course begins on Sunday 13 February.  It will run each Sunday for 
eight weeks, finishing on Sunday 3 April. 

Each session runs from 10am to 11am in the Pauling Room, to the side of the main church 
building.  The sessions will take place at the same time as the 10am church service, so any-
one on the course with children can bring them along. The youngsters can stay with our cre-
che/children's/youth teams until the session has finished. 

Each session will begin with drinks and snacks. Next, we will watch a short film and then talk 
about what we have seen. 

This is a great opportunity to come along and find out more. This is also a great opportunity 
to invite your friends, family & neighbours along. 
 

Rachael Bishop 
office@stjm.org.uk 
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